Genevieve Shank

Don't allow the world's largest fracked gas-to-methanol refinery to harm our climate and Kalama!

Washington State should reject Northwest Innovation Works' (NWIW) proposal to build and
operate the world's largest fracked gas-to-methanol refinery in Kalama, WA.

The project would use more fracked gas than all of Washington's power plants, combined. The
company has sought to mislead regulators and the public about the purpose and impact of the
refinery, falsely claiming that the project will displace "dirtier" forms of fossil fuels. We know that
fracked gas is a potent greenhouse gas pollutant, and we are counting on Ecology to accurately
account for the project's upstream emissions as well as the downstream pollution from the likely
combustion of NWIW's methanol for fuel.

For the community of Kalama and for our climate, the risk is simply too big. Please keep our
communities safe and keep Washington on track to meet our goals for reducing climate pollution.
We are counting on you to stop this dirty and dangerous project.



